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Washington, D. C. 20555-0001

Edwin I. Hatch Nuclear Plant
Revisions to Emergency Response Data System

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Per the Requirements of 10 CFR 50, Appendix E, VI.3.a, Southern Nuclear Operating
Company is submitting the following changes recently made to the Plant Hatch
Emergency Response Data system (ERDS) database, documented in plant drawings
A-44047 and A-51672 for Hatch Units 1 and 2, respectively:

The high reactor pressure alarm setpoint has been changed from 1054 psig to 1074 psig
on Unit 1 and from 1085 to 1074 psig on Unit 2.

This letter contains no NRC commitments. If you have any questions, please advise.

Respectfully submitted,

SOUTHERN NUCLEAR OPERATING COMPANY

H. L. Sumner, Jr.
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Mr. J. B. Beasley, Jr., Executive Vice President
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mr. L. A. Reyes, Regional Administrator
Mr. C. Gratton, NRR Project Manager - Hatch
Mr. D. S. Simpkins, Senior Resident Inspector - Hatch

State of Georgia
Mr. L. C. Barrett, Commissioner - Department of Natural Resources


